

## **Belleville High School**

Purpose, Excellence, ACHIEVEMENT

## 501 W.Columbia Ave., Belleville, MI 48111 734-697-9133 • FAX 734-697-6551

Principal

Assistant Principals Athletic Director New Tech Director

Nicole Crockett

Falisadoll Green Brian Roberson

Joe Brodie

Scott Wilsey

Paula Slingerland (Acting AP)

Dear Class of 2025,

Senior year is just around the corner!

Listed below are some details reqarding your senior portrait for the yearbook.

We recommend Focal Point Studio of Photography due to their reputation for high quality studio and outdoor portraits. They offer pricing that meets all budgets. Please note, they are not a national chain but a local family run studio that is outstanding in their support for our yearbook and in the community. Please schedule an appointment early to meet deadlines and take advantage of discounts.

## Senior Portrait Details:

When - Now through January 31, 2025 for Belleville High School

Outdoor sessions book June - October 2024

Where - Focal Point Studio of Photography

View their website for sessions and galleries: fpstudio.net

Downtown Farmington 33431 Grand River Farmington, MI 48335

**OPEN HOUSE: JUNE 20** 

or Downtown Plymouth 362 S. Harvey

Plymouth, MI 48170 OPEN HOUSE: JUNE 21

How to make an appointment - Call the studio for an appointment convenient for you

Tuesday-Friday 10 - 6 pm and certain Saturdays
Farmington 248-478-1113 Plymouth 734-459-8800

**Yearbook Guarantee - When photographed (before the deadline 1/31/25) at Focal Point, you will automatically appear in the yearbook.** 

IMPORTANT: To guarantee everyone's appearance in the yearbook, we will use your student ID photo if you miss the deadline at Focal Point Studio. Our goal is to have consistency and accuracy. Please dress appropriately for both Focal Point and on registration day. A plain long sleeve top with no patterns or words is recommended.

Please schedule your appointment as soon as possible. If you are a family in need, please contact the yearbook advisor for special accomodations. We hope to see the entire graduating class of 2025 in our yearbook.